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To the Editors. 7.January 2013

My name is Thomas O’Hearn, I[I MA and I am the on staff English Language
Editor here at IKEM. This letter is to confirm that I have checked Dr. Wohl’s article and
supplements for correct English language usage and grammar. I believe that this article will
meet your editorial requirements for publication in The World Journal of Gastroenterology.

Respecttully,
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Thomas Tyre O’Hearn, 11

[nstitute for Clinical and Experimental Medicine
Videnska 1958
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